DNM: Termination of the operation of General Medical Service Center
On 03 Oct 2017, DANAMECO Medical Joint Stock Corporation announced the termination of the operation of General Medical Service Center as follows:
On 03 Oct 2018, the Board of Directors of DANAMECO Medical Joint Stock Corporation issued Decision No. 275/ QD – HDQT – DNM on terminating the operation of the General Medical Service Center at No. 02 Phan Ke Binh, Thuan Phuoc Ward, Hai Chau District, Da Nang City

